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May 1, 2024 

 

 

Richard G. Bedard, Jr. 

School Business Manager 

Millbury Public Schools 

12 Martin Street 

Millbury, MA  01527 

 

 

Re: Raymond E. Shaw Elementary School 

 AHERA Statement 

 

 

Dear Rick, 

 

Turowski2 Architecture certifies to the best of our knowledge that no asbestos containing materials 

were specified or used in the construction of the Raymond E. Shaw Elementary School located at 58 

Elmwood Street, Millbury, MA.  

 

This statement is made in reference to The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Labor 

and Workforce Development, Department of Labor Standards document entitled “AHERA Exemptions 

and Compliance for New Schools” (Doc#901, 2019). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy Brennan, RA, NCARB, LEED AP® BD+C, MCPPO 

Associate Architect 

 


